HARAT 3ITUNT, SRETATH

High Commission of India
Dar es Salaam

ADVISORY

An Air Tanzania flight is likely to go to Mumbai from Dar es Salaam on 19t
June 2020 to evacuate Zambian nationals from India. The High Commission of
India can explore the possibility of travel in this flight by stranded Indian
nationals with domicile address in Maharashtra or Gujarat. Confirmation of
interest by those interested in availing this opportunity may be emailed to the
High Commission at cons2.desalaam@mea.qgov.in along with attached fresh
‘Undertaking’” and registration details in the format available at link

https://hcindiatz.gov.in/advisory-6-5-2020-nnn.php.

The information may be sent to the High Commission of India latest by

June 15, 2020.
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